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I just wanted to give you an update on this change from the TAP card to the Class Pass sticker.  On 
Thursday 2/23 I met with Antonio Bangloy (Manager, Application Support and Development) and Chuong 
Tran (Sr. Systems Analyst/Programmer).  Chuong did the programming in our system that registers the 
Class Pass for students.  We determined that there are no programming or hardware changes needed to 
support a sticker attached to a student ID. 
 
I also had a phone conversation with Katie Gagnon and confirmed that no additional programming 
changes would be needed.  There would be a need to order new Photo ID cards for students with a 
revised layout on the back.  Katie said that CI Solutions (our vendor) is willing to do this at no charge for 
our next purchase of Photo ID card stock. 
 
I sent an email to Suzanne in the bookstore offering to coordinate a meeting to discuss the revised 
process for Fall 2017.  I'm sure she will get back to me after the start of the semester rush dies down in 
the bookstore. 
 
 
Bob Hughes 
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